
 

 

  
 

Ref: OAWLC_1A 

Date 15 May 2021 

 

To whom it may concern, 

  

[REDACTED] forwarded a brief email regarding our concern at the change of use 
proposal for Stromness squash courts. 

  

I would just like to add that one of the aims of the 2025 Island Games is to leave a 
legacy for the participating sports and encourage participation across Orkney. While 
use of Stromness squash courts is maybe in decline at present, I would hope that 
this will change in the run up and after the Island Games. 

  

Removing the facility would take away any chance of further development of the 
game. 

  

We will be having a committee meeting on Wednesday evening when this will be 
discussed but I think I speak for all the committee when I would ask for the proposal 
for change to be dropped. 

  

Regards, 

[REDACTED] 

2025 Island Games Organising Committee 


